
 
 

Dear Valued Customer:      December 20, 2021 

      

This letter is to inform you that our records indicate you DID NOT receive any products included in 

the current recall of Fresh Express and private label products manufactured at our Streamwood 

facility from November 20 through December 16.  No action is required by you.  

The recall was necessitated due to a positive random sample test result for Listeria conducted by 

the Michigan Department of Agriculture from an expired 9 oz. Fresh Express Sweet Hearts salad 

mix produced at Streamwood facility.  

All production at the Streamwood plant was immediately stopped and a thorough sanitation review 

has been underway.  We hope to restart production soon.  In the meantime, to manage the 

temporary break in supply, we are drawing on the full Fresh Express network to meet customer 

needs.     

We greatly appreciate your ongoing support.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fresh Express Incorporated 
 


